Sent: 01 April 2019 16:04

To: Planning Policy Vale

Cc: Jane Piper; Robin Shepherd

Subject: 23804 A3 Representations to Proposed Main Modifications to Vale of White Horse
Local Plan 2031 Part 2

Attachments: 23804 190401 RS JP sm A3 Harwell Proposed Modications March 2019.pdf

To whom it may concern.

On behalf of our client, Ptarmigan Land Ltd, please find attached our application for representations to the Proposed
Main Modifications to Vale of White Horse Local Plan 2031 Part 2: Detailed Policies and Additional Sites.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We would be grateful to receive acknowledgement of safe receipt and confirmation that these representations have
been duly made.

Kind regards,
Robin Shepherd

Partner l";J ﬂ LJ
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